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PLEASE NOTE: 

 
WCC approved out of hours works will be taking place on 
Sunday 13 December 2022 between 9am and 1pm to remove 
the welfare cabins situated along Hill Street. Minimal disruption 
will be caused by the activity and operatives have been 
instructed to observe high standards of consideration for the 
local community. 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
 
 
 


